
 

Write Start Learning Center 2021 
 

Welcome to the month of February!  This month our unit themes are Ground Hog's Day, Dental Hygiene, 
President's Day, Valentine's Day, Community Helper- Postman, Literacy, and Robots. The color of the 
month is Pink and the Nursery Rhyme of the Month is "Georgie Porgie". The Character Education is 
Honesty. Please be on the lookout for different art projects that will be going home reflecting this 
month's curriculum and songs and finger plays being sung!  

Please make sure you are checking your BrightWheel App daily for any reminders or notes that your 
child’s teacher has sent out. If you are not getting updates, please let Ms. Nycole know right away so we 
can help you stay tuned in your child’s school day! Our website and Facebook pages are always updated 
for reminders and information as well!  

If you would like to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher, you may do so at any time with 
either Ms. Nycole or Ms. Crystal. ☺  

Healthy reminder:  When you arrive to school, please escort your child to the nearest sink and have 
them wash their hands.  This is a recommendation from the Health Department and 
we are utilizing it to help us to cut down on germs as we always have in the past. 
Please continue to monitor your children and family members closely for any sign of 
potential illness. Children should remain at home if they are exhibiting any symptoms 
of COVID-19 including fever, new or persistent cough, headache, sore throat, loss or 
taste or smell, fatigue and/or stomach issues (diarrhea. We appreciate your continued 
support!  
 

We are asking for your help! Some children are bringing in toys and personal items from home that 
is causing some disruptions in the classroom. We are asking that toys and items be brought in only 
on “show and tell” or specific days noted by your child’s teacher! (This does not include a naptime 
item) Thank you for your cooperation in this matter!  

If you have any plastic shopping bags that you are not using and would like to donate them to the 
classrooms that would be greatly appreciated. You can drop them off to either the Brick office or the 
Yellow office. Thank you! 



 “Valentine Fruit Kabobs” Here is a cute and simple snack you and your 
child can make together. Assemble pieces for cut strawberries, and 
bananas on to a plastic stick. Pair with your favorite yogurt for dipping 
and enjoy!  
 

 
We would like to congratulate Ms. Dominique in our older three’s/fours class for being 
awarded Staff Member of the Month!! Thank you for all of your hard work and 
dedication! We love you! Please look for a special posting on Facebook.  
 
 
 

      
 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

       

    February 12th   Celebrating Valentine's Day!  
                                                     (Please see your child's teacher for more information) 
     
   February 3rd   Kick off of Cookie Dough Fundraiser!     
        
   February 15th  President’s Day! Elementary Schools closed-No VPK (3-hour students) 
                                         Write Start Parent Conference Day 9:00-4:00. (Schedule in front office) 
  
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


